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Dear  Parents / Carers,   
  
We are delighted to have been invited to take part in a sporting event for Key Stage 1 children on 
3rd October, organized by the Wolverhampton Association for Sport in Primary School (WASPS). 
The All Aboard Festival will take place at Aldersley Leisure Village from 12:30 – 2:30pm. Students 
will carousel around a variety of challenges eg; archery, bowls, drumba, wheelchair basketball / 
football. Places are limited but your child is being offered the opportunity to attend.  
 

The children will have dinner before they go and return to school for normal collection at the end 
of the day. They should wear their active uniform on this day. The children will be walking to 
Aldersley Stadium, accompanied by school staff.  
 
Please give consent for your child to attend this event via the Gateway app.  
  
  
  
Yours sincerely,   
Ms B Clarke   
PE Leader  
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